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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act tells DHS that it cannot find that a parent has neglected a child based solely on the
parent's financial resources. (Flesch Readability Score: 65.2).

Prohibits the Department of Human Services from substantiating allegations of child neglect based
solely on the financial resources of the child's parent or guardian.
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